VIRGINIA NORMAL SCHOOL BOARD,

A. STUART ROBERTSON, SECRETARY-AUDITOR.

STAUNTON, VA.

April 11, 1916.

Dr. Julian A. Burruss, President,
State Normal School,
Harrisonburg, Va.

Dear Mr. Burruss:-

which was received yesterday, and particularly for your kind remarks about me personally. I realize that I have made and must continue to make mistakes from time to time and I only want an opportunity to make such corrections as I can. Your suggestion that we get together and talk over matters sometime when neither of us is in a hurry appeals to me as being one of the best things we could do, and so I will consult with you about a suitable date for my next trip to Harrisonburg with this in view. I do not want you to feel that I am lacking in appreciation of the fine work you are doing at Harrisonburg, for I am not; and I can also imagine, in a measure at least, what the constant demands on your mind and heart and nerves must be. I shall welcome every opportunity of becoming better acquainted with you and your work,

I will ask the Building Committee to hold Friday night open for you as I suggested and hope to see you in Radford at that time.

Yours very truly.

Atheas Hober Bon.